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5th October 2025 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

SM p972 Psalter: week 3 

 

SATURDAY     4th October: Vigil Mass 

 18.00 Mass Mary Hickey +  

SUNDAY  5th October:  

(LS) 09.00 Mass Gloria de Veloza + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass For the people of our parish 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

18.00 Syro-Malabar Mass 

MONDAY  6th October: 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Thomas Antony + 

TUESDAY  7th October: 

 Our Lady of the Rosary 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY     8th October: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Gabriel Lopes + 

16.30 Mass at Hinchingbrooke Hospital 

THURSDAY  9th October: 

 St John Henry Newman 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Michael Stone +  

(LS) 10.00 – 11.00 Midweek meditation and

 Adoration with prayer for vocations  

FRIDAY  10th October: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Joseph Chacko + 

SATURDAY  11th October: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Francisco Rosario & family.  

 10.00 Confessions 

Vigil Mass at St Michael’s 18.00 

Please park in Riverside car park, across the road, not 

in the streets behind the church. This also applies if 

you come to evening events in the Church. 

SUNDAY COLLECTION: in the orange buckets 

near the doors & the card reader in the GS Room. 

HARVEST FAST DAY was last Friday; there is a 

retiring collection for CAFOD, our Catholic agency 

for overseas development. Gift Aid envelopes are 

available for you. 

 

Your prayers are asked for: 

Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Peter 

Ashcroft, Francesca Bastow, Purgi Bloomfield, 

Eileen Dolan, Bridget Gaynor, Romualda Grabiene, 

Molly Hazell, Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul 

Reddington, Rita Swann, Yoli Wells, Fr Ivan Weston, 

Ann Wilson. May the Lord reach out his healing hand 

to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur this 

week: Marie Price, Christine Smith, Victor 

Nambergs, Winifred Crook, Joan Roberts, Anthony 

Lawlor, Cecelia Mulcahy and Giuseppina Crean. May 

they rest in peace. 

Nation Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 
from September to Christ the King please pray 
for the following intentions: the care of creation; 
the harvest; students & teachers; the spread of 
the Gospel, especially on Home Mission Day & 
world Mission Day; prisoners & their families; all 
Victims of War & all our young people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss you if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you.  

NEW MASS TIMES 
Starting on SUNDAY 19th OCTOBER  

our new Mass times will be 08.30, 09.45 & 11.15  

please put an alarm on your phone. 
NEW MASS TIMES: please think about which 

Mass you will attend in two weeks’ time. I hope that 

the numbers will even out over the Masses and relieve 

congestion in the Church making it safer and more 

comfortable for you. 

 Those who are readers and Eucharistic 

Ministers, please sign the list on the board in the GS 

Room so that new lists can be prepared for Sunday 

19th October and the new Mass times. 
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NEW EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS will be 

Commissioned during Masses on Sunday 5th and 

12th October, at any of the Masses; if you have been 

trained, please come to be Commissioned. 

PARISH FEAST DAY: what a lovely celebration of 

our feast day last Sunday, thank you so much for 

coming to lunch and for bringing such wonderful 

food to share. Thanks also to those who helped in the 

garden with gazebos and cooking at the barbecues, 

well done, the food was lovely. Even though the 

weather was not great, our spirits were not dampened. 

Thank you all very much. 

 Thanks to all who shared the barbecue food, 

you donated a total of £199.00 to our parish, well 

done and many thanks. 

Last Sunday Collection 

Huntingdon:  £239.05 

Standing Orders £520.00  

Dona   £199.00 

Total   £958.05 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community.  

Retiring Collection for CAFOD this weekend, 

wooden bowls, card reader and don’t forget to use 

a gift aid envelope. 

YOUNG LEADERS’ FORMATION The Ignite 

Team is excited to be launching a Young Leaders 

formation initiative, specifically for those aged 16 - 

22 who want to be empowered for mission and 

equipped to serve other young people in the 

diocese.  The launch weekend is 17th - 19th October 

held at Clare Priory. For more information, please see 

www.rcdea.org.uk/youth  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK:  members of the Polish 

community on Saturday 4th October. Thanks. 

NATIONAL MASS COUNT taken of the next four 

weeks begins this weekend, this provides statistics for 

the future of the Church. 

 

FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next collection 

for the foodbank is Sunday, 5th October. There will 

be a box near each door, for your donations. Please 

bring tins, dried food or toiletries as your donation.  

PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS: throughout the year 

a different parish of our Diocese is invited to pray for 

vocations to the Priesthood and Religious life; this is 

our week! We have a time of adoration in prayer for 

vocations on Thursday after morning Mass, please 

stay for this very important prayer intention. 

MASS INTENTIONS: having a Mass offered for 

your intentions, for someone who is ill, or for 

relatives who have died, or simply for your intentions, 

is a very good form of prayer and offering to God. 

You can email your intention and make an offering 

via the website or card reader; you can give an 

envelope with your intention written on it or in it and 

with your donation. If you want a particular date, 

please given some notice; if you want a particular 

Sunday, please indicate which Mass, 08.30, 09.45 or 

11.15. Thank you. 

COFFEE MORNING as usual on Wednesday this 

week after Mass, do come in for a drink and a chat. 

 

LISTENING & PRAYER MINISTRY: 

http://rcdea.org.uk/listening-and-prayer/  

 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
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